SAB Meeting
October 4, 2021
Call to order 7:00pm

Pledge of Allegiance
Roll Call
Brent Salvadori, Meredith Foley, Greg Wolfe

Sports:

Football and Cheerleading
Hockey

Basketball

Little League

Travel Baseball

Lacrosse

Soccer

Wrestling
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Old Business
Greg Wolfe spoke about reorganization and discussed the number of members required
to support. Brent mentioned the idea of USA Hockey Advertisement.

Meredith mentioned the lacrosse fields at Duffy are in need of repair. Requesting to fix
divots on multiple spots on the field. Suggestions of marking the spots to be repaired.
Brent stated to Meredith he will look into the repairs prior to the start of the lacrosse
season.

New Business

Meredith was requested by Frank Kopa to inquire the following

Why is hockey season starting earlier?

Owens Parking lot issues?

Why are town sports starting some seasons earlier which overlaps with other sports
seasons?

Brent addressed the overflow parking at Owens, he has taken measures to make sure
vehicles are not parking in unauthorized spots. He has been in contact with the MTPD
and they will be ticketing illegally parked vehicles.

Hockey asked about Stinson rink to clean out. He wants to discuss it at Friday's board
meeting.



Meredith asked, does the town look at permits and for overlaps between leagues? Brent
said yes. It was mentioned that parks and rec needs to give out handouts.

Little League inquired about the lack of lighting at the baseball fields. Brent will look into
this issue, Greg supports the request. LL stated there are safety issues that need to be
addressed at the baseball fields.Fence is an issue, fields need to be 40/60 or 30/70.
Some suggestions are to cut back and raise the fence.

Brent motioned to adjourn
Meeting adjourned 7:30



